Announcement 8/22/25

Students the next Digital SAT testing at BTHS is scheduled for 8-23-25. Please plan to arrive at the 9th grade center no later than 7:45 a.m. BTHS laptops will be provided with blue book app already installed with latest updates. You will need to know your College Board username and password to log on to access the test.

For those interested- Theater Day is on Friday from 4pm-8pm

Reminder- Today is THE LAST DAY to purchase your Senior Class Shirt- Look for our wonderful PTO ladies in the courtyard near the cafeteria during lunch.

Weightlifting has open lifts on Tuesday and Thursday. You MUST have an athletic clearance to participate.

Cross Country has a meet tonight at Cecil Field. JV starts at 5:30 & Varsity at 6:45.







